
As part of the design work for the  
I-205 Widening and Seismic 
Improvements Project, crews are 
investigating soil conditions at various 
locations along I-205 between Stafford 
Road and OR 213. Work will occur over 
a six- to eight-week period beginning 
in late January. Work may occur 
during the day or at night, depending 

on the location. You may hear periodic 
nighttime noise including the sound 
of drilling equipment, trucks and 
generators. Travelers can also expect 
some nighttime lane and shoulder 
closures on I-205. For nighttime noise 
concerns, call the 24-hour noise 
hotline: 503-412-2379.

Visit www.i205corridor.org to learn 
more about this project and view a 
map with drilling locations and general 
work hours. 
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If you have questions, please contact 
Ellen Sweeney, ODOT Community 
Affairs Coordinator, at (503) 731-8230 or 
Ellen.Sweeney@odot.state.or.us.
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